

2nd October

Newsletter No. 5

Dear Parents/ Carers,

This half term's keys to happiness and well-being are:

| Trying Out | Meaning |
|--------------------------|-----------------------------|
| Keep learning new things | Be part of something bigger |

| Dates for your diary - October | | | |
|---------------------------------|-------------|------------------------------------|--|
| Monday 5 th October | All week | Bikeability (Year Five) | |
| Thurs 8th th October | All day | National Poetry Day | |
| Thurs 15 th October | From 3.30pm | Parents' Consultation Evening | |
| Friday 16 th October | 9.30am | Mass led by Year Two | |
| Monday 19 th October | All week | Well-Being Week | |
| Friday 23 rd October | All day | School closed (staff training day) | |

Parents' Evening

Our first parents' evening of the year will take place on Thursday 15th October. Appointment lists will be displayed in classrooms for you to sign from 3.15pm on Tuesday 6th October.

Race for Life

Thank you to those who have returned their sponsorship money so far. From just 13 families we have already raised £331. Could we ask that you return any outstanding money by Monday 5th October.

SJB TV!

We now have our very own TV station on the home page of our website! We are currently playing a selection of films that promote safety and well-being but keep watching because your child could be starring in their own TV programme very soon!

Football

Well done to our five a side team who played at Smith's Wood Sports College yesterday. They came second out of eight teams and played really well together.

Our Behaviour Policy

Just a reminder that our Behaviour Policy is available to view on our website, this includes our Behaviour Ladder, which all school staff refer to when dealing with a variety of situations.



Happy birthday this week to: Oscar B, Brooklyn J-F, Rebecca W.

Attendance

Our school strives for 100% attendance. This week the class with the highest attendance was Year 2 with 99.3%. Well done!



Ready to Learn Award

Congratulations, our most punctual class this week was Year 5

Stars of the Week



Congratulations to Alex B in Year 1 and Thomas D in Year 5, we're all really proud of you!

Have a lovely weekend

Yours sincerely

Mr I. Gallagher Headteacher

The Feast of the Guardian Angels- October 2nd

"Angel of God, my guardian dear, to whom His love commits me here, ever this day, be at my side, to light and guard, rule and guide. Amen".



